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PSSC Meeting 

There will be a PSSC Meeting on Monday, January 13th   at 7p.m. in the staff room. 

 

 

Welcome to Kindergarten 

We will have our Welcome to Kindergarten Tuesday, January 21, 2025 at 3:30 p.m. 

Students come to school with a parent and get to meet the Kindergarten teachers and 

their future classmates.   We look forward to meeting our “new friends” who will start 

Kindergarten in September 2025. 

 

Intensive Core French 

Grade 5 students will complete Intensive French on Friday, January 24th.  They will begin 

the Grade 5 Condensed Curriculum on Monday, January 27th.  They will continue to have 

Post Intensive French classes.   
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